
 
 

Tuckessee Turners 
 

Woodturners from North Central TN and South Central Kentucky 
 

We provide an environment to help beginning woodturners get started with minimal start up cost 
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President's Message 
 
Hello fellow woodturners, 
 
It's November already and the last craft show of the 
season will be the 12th and 13th of this month at the 
Wilma Rudolph Center.  I need to know at this 
meeting, exactly who will be participating, as we 
only have one booth. 
 
Also, as usual we can use more donations to sell. 
 
Don't forget that dues are due at this time and only 
paid members will be eligible for the symposium 
drawing at Decembers' meeting. 
 
Looks like we have a good program this month, so 
see y'all there. 
 
Turn safely and see y'all Monday. 
 
Jon Haigh 

931 647 3328  jonbh@charter.net 

 

Safety first!!! 
Wear your safety helmet 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
October Demonstrator... 
 
David Rush, Past President of the Nashville (TAW) 
woodturning club. 

 
David,,  holding the natural edge platter he turned at the 
October meeting of  the Tuckessee Turners woodturning 
club in Clarksville, TN 
 

 
David explained that, because of the thinness of the 
turning, it is necessary to work the wood to size from the 
outer end to the center.  
    continued... 



 

 
Members waiting for David's presentation as 
President Jon Haigh introduces him. 
 

 
Members captivated by his demo.  David donated 
one of the platters shown above for the club to sell 
for fundraising.   
 
Thanks David for the platter and for a job well 
done. 
 

 
2017 Club Dues 

Your 2017 Tuckessee Woodturners 
membership fees are due by the January 
2017 club meeting.  At the October 2016 
club meeting we established the 2017 dues 
at $20.00 per person.  As an incentive to pay 
early, the club will be giving away a free 
registration to the Tennessee Woodturners 
Symposium at our December 2016 meeting.  
To be eligible to win, you must have paid 
your 2017 dues before the drawing is held. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November Demonstrator... 
 
Peter Wiens, long time member and a Director in 
the Nashville (TAW) woodturners. 
 

 
Pete will demonstrate how he enhances his work as 
shown above. 
 
Visitor 

 
Standing is Bobby Cathey, President of the Dixon, 
TN Club bobbycathey5@gmail.com and Eddie 
Davidson, seated 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Visitor 

 
Travis Stroud, Clarksville,TN 
 tlstroud1@gmail.com 765 499 1951 

 
 
 

Tennessee Association of 
Woodturners 

29th Annual Symposium 
Giveaway 

Tuckessee Woodturners will again be giving one of 
our club members a free registration to attend the 
29th Tennessee Association of Woodturners 
Symposium.  The symposium will be held on 
January 27th and 28th 2017 at the Marriott Cool 
Spring Hotel and Convention Center.  We will draw 
for the free registration at our December 2016 club 
meeting.  To qualify, members must have paid their 
2017 club dues before the drawing is held.  Dues for 
2017 are $20.00 per person. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Club Activities for 2016….. 
 
Monthly Club Meetings 

 
First Mondays 
 

 Monday, November 7th 
 Pete Wiens, Director of Nashville TAW 
 
Monthly Turn-ins 
 

Fourth Saturdays 
 
Saturday, November  26th 

 
Clarksville Market Place 
 
 No more events until next spring 
 
Handcrafted Gifts for the Holidays 
 
 November 13th and 13th 
 
 

 
 

Show 'n Tell 
 
Charles Maddux 

 
Walnut Bowl 



 
 
 
Charles Maddux 

 
Spalted Hickory Bowl 
 
Charles Maddux 

 
Spalted Maple Salad Bowl 
 
Jim Mason 

 
Cherry Vase 
 
 

 
 
 
Jim Mason 

 
Maple Vase 
 
Jim Mason 

 
Spalted Maple hollow form 
 
Steve Sabinash and Jim Mason 

 
Tool handles by Jim Mason and hollowing tools by 
Steve Sabinash 



 
 
 
 
 

Tuckessee Woodturners 
October 3, 2016 Club Meeting 

 
The October Tuckessee Woodturners club 
meeting was called to order by President Jon 
Haigh at 7:00 pm on Monday October 3, 
2016 at the FOP Lodge 2576 North Ford 
Street in Clarksville TN. 
 
Travis Stroud and Bobby Cathey were 
introduced as visitors.  Bobby is President of 
the Dickson woodturning club. 
 
The next Turn-In is October 22nd from 9:00 
am until noon at the FOP Lodge on Ford 
Street in Clarksville.  Instructors will be 
present to help both new and experienced 
turners turn better.  There is no cost. 
 
President Jon announced that the last 
Clarksville Market Place for the year will be 
this coming Saturday, October 8th.  
  
The club will participate in the Homemade 
Holidays event at the Wilma Rudolph 
Pavilion on November 12th and 13th.  
President Jon advised the club does not 
have enough merchandise for sale to make 
the investment in the booth cost 
worthwhile.  Following discussion, the club 
decided to participate anyway for the 
exposure and to allow members to sell.  
President Jon needs to know who wants to 
participate.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
President Jon thanked those who brought 
items for the club to sell. He reminded us 
that donations to the club are always 
needed.    Not only is this a major source of 
revenue for the club, it is also a way to 
show the public what we do. 
 
Treasurer Bruce Hensley was not present to 
provide a treasurer report. 
 
Charles Wall reminded members that 2017 
club dues will be due January 1, 2017.  In 
order to be eligible for the Tennessee 
Association of Woodturners symposium 
registration to be given away at the 
December meeting, your dues must be paid 
before the drawing.   
 
Following discussion, the 2017 dues were 
established at $20.00 per person.  Eleven 
members paid their 2017 dues at the 
October meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Woodturning Clubs of Interest… 

 
American Association of Woodturners 

www.woodturner.org 
 

Tennessee Association of Woodturners 
Nashville, TN     www.tnwoodturners.org 

 
Duck River Woodturners Club, 

Columbia, TN   www.duckriverwoodturners.com 
 

Tri-State Woodturners Club 
Chattanooga, TN  www.tristatewoodturners.com 

 
Blue Grass Area Woodturners 

Lexington, KY     
www.bluegrassareawoodturners.org 

 
Louisville Area Woodturners 

Louisville, KY   
www.louisvilleareawoodturners.org 

 
 

Cumberland Woodturners 
 

Crossville, TN    
www.cumberlandwoodturners.com 

 
 

Smokey Mountain Woodturners 
Knoxville, TN  

smokeymountainwoodturners.org 
 

West Tennessee Woodturners 
Jackson, TN      www.tristatewoodturners.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Tuckessee Woodturners 
Board Officers, Directors & Chairmen 
 
President  - Jon Haigh     931 647 3328 or  

jonbh@charter.net 
 

Vice President – Steve Sabinash     931 221 0603 
ssabinash@gmail.com 

 
Secretary  - Charles Wall    931 624 3716 

wallc@apsu.edu 
 
Treasurer  - Bruce Hensley- 931 553 8198 
                        hensley144@hotmail.com 
 
Social and Publicity Secretary 
         Charles Putnam – 931 362 3669 
                     charlesrjoan@bellsouth.net 
 
Editor - Jim Mason jmason@newwavecomm.net 

270 885 0069 (office) 270 484 0571 cell 
 
                               
             Our Club Website 
                  www.tuckessee.org 

 
                    Our Location 
      2576 N. Ford Street (New Providence) 
                Clarksville, TN   37040 
 

Contact the Editor 
       Email – jmason@newwavecomm.net 
 
        Directions to Club Meeting Place 
 
FROM THE SOUTH:: Take N. 2nd Street north 
onto Hwy 41A (Providence Blvd), Turn Right on 
Market St, Turn Right on Chapel St, Turn Left on 
North Ford St. About ½ mi. rd turns hard right, 
continue about ½ mile to the last building on the 
Left. (F.O.P. Lodge) 
 
FROM THE NORTH: From Hwy 41A (Providence 
Blvd) turn left on Chapel St  About  ¼ mi. turn left 
on North Ford St.  About ½ mi. rd turns hard right, 
continue about ½ mile to the last building on the 
Left. (F.O.P. Lodge) 
 
Regardless of which route you take you will think 
you are lost before you arrive.

  


